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5040.02 v15  X   Visitor Limitations Policy 

The California Department of Public 
Health (CDPH) removed visitor 
restrictions related to COVID-19 
effective September 17, 2022, and the 
Emergency Response Visitor Limitations 
Policy was rescinded and retired. 

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

 


